
NZX Announcement 

Stock Exchange Listing:  QHLHA 

PUBLISHING AND ANNOUNCEMENT DATE OF 30 JUNE 2019 RESULTS 

29TH August 2019 

 
Quayside Holdings Limited (Quayside) intends to announce the 30 June 2019 annual results to the NZX 
on 3rd September 2019.  This extended reporting date is a result of adopting the new NZX Listing Rules 
which under rule 3.5.3 allows a 5-day extension to the reporting date for issuers who consolidate other 
issuers - Quayside consolidates the results of the Port of Tauranga Limited.  The following will be 
released on 3rd September 2019: 

• A market release to NZX – Appendix 2 

• 30 June 2019 financial statements – published to the NZX website 

• 30 June 2019 financial statements available on our website at: 
 

http://www.quaysideholdings.co.nz/investment-centre/financial-statements.  
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
 
Scott Hamilton 
Chief Executive 
Quayside Holdings Limited 
 
Ph: (07) 579 5925 
E-mail: enquiries@quaysideholdings.co.nz 
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